
Patient Safety Champion

Certificate of Recognition

The Patient Safety Champion Certificate of 

Recognition is a peer-to-peer recognition initiative 

that gives Military Health System staff an opportunity 

to recognize peers for their patient safety efforts.

WHY SHOULD I RECOGNIZE A PEER?

Teamwork is critical in every high reliability health care environment. This recognition program is 

one way to recognize teammates for their valuable contribution(s) to the team’s larger initiatives 

to provide the best care possible to MHS patients and their families. 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE?

Direct care Military Health System staff (Military & Civilian), including but not limited, to health      

care professionals and non-clinical staff are eligible to nominate or receive recognition. For 

contractors, please contact your contract POC for ways to recognize their contributions.

HOW DO I SUBMIT A NOMINATION FORM?
New! Our process has changed. Please fill out and submit the nomination page with the required 

information on the Patient Safety Learning Center (PSLC).

Questions? Contact: DHA.patientsafety@health.mil
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